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A Huge Thank you to
everyone that came down

and joined us for our Festive
Markets last week.

We had a great turnout and
lots of festive fun was had..

We will let you know how
much we raised once we
have our final amount.

If you would like to share any news on the newsletter, you
can email photos etc. to 

newsletter@holly-grove.lancs.sch.uk

If you would like to share any news on the newsletter, you
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We hope you had a great weekend!We hope you had a great weekend!
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If you wish to receive our weekly newsletters in a different language, please
send an email to:

newsletter@holly-grove.lancs.sch.uk.

We are delighted to let you know that
Olaf was eventually released from

Police Custody after the charges were
frozen.

The police told us that although the
snowman was misbehaving, they

decided to ‘Let it go!’

https://www.holly-grove.lancs.sch.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/HollyGroveSchool


!

Well done to our December
100 club winners. 

Cheques are in the post. 

Number 01  -  Anna Blight £150 

Number 87 - Natalie Mitchell  £50

Unfortunately, due to staffing,
Merry Berries will not be running

on the week commencing 16th
December 2024.

We are sorry for any
inconvenience this may cause.

Merry Berries will resume as
normal on

Monday 6th January 2025.

Adam, one of our teachers has recently
received the devastating news that his

nephew Salahman, who is only 5 years old,
has been diagnosed with Leukemia and is
facing Christmas in hospital, undergoing

treatment. Adam is planning to run a
marathon on Christmas Eve to deliver
pyjamas to the Manchester Children’s

Hospital whilst also raising funds for Milly’s
Smiles, a charity that has provided support to
the family. If you can donate anything at all

please click on the link below or you can
donate some new children’s pyjamas instead,

by sending them in before the end of term.
We know you will join us all in supporting

Adam and sending love and best wishes to
Salahman and the rest of the family.

 

This day offers a unique chance to
mix holiday fun with meaningful

charity. Organised annually by Save
the Children, this event invites

people across the UK and beyond to
don their most festive jumpers,
spread holiday cheer, and raise

funds to support vulnerable children
globally.

Please donate £1 to Save the
Children and help us to make  a

difference to the lives of Children
all around the world.

Please click here to donate

December 2024December 2024

https://www.justgiving.com/page/danielle-todd-1733171602175?fbclid=IwY2xjawG_xE9leHRuA2FlbQIxMQABHRTOpk4qlvJ684gZ-Y0odrAxAJQP-fHlT5fXxKkwed8mUDL3hZvj8kwOKg_aem_89qRxGvcOGPWSnvt_V4lfA
https://www.justgiving.com/page/danielle-todd-1733171602175?fbclid=IwY2xjawG_xE9leHRuA2FlbQIxMQABHRTOpk4qlvJ684gZ-Y0odrAxAJQP-fHlT5fXxKkwed8mUDL3hZvj8kwOKg_aem_89qRxGvcOGPWSnvt_V4lfA


CHILDREN

Friday 13th December

 Thursday 19th December 

Thursday 12th December

 Friday 20th December 

Wednesday 11th December

3pm-4:30pm

 

Assessments and
Class Team Meetings

STAFF

You can access all our policies and our
privacy notices on the school website.

www.holly-grove.lancs.sch.uk 

Lucy.J
Oliver.C

Roza
Sophie.B

Christmas Jumper Day

Christmas Party
Christmas Dinner

Lower School Production

Christmas singalong
School closes for 

Christmas Holidays

Dates for your Diary
(AFTER USE, PLEASE PUT IT BACK IN ITS PROPER PLACE)

Staff Development

Christingle Monday 16th December

Due to the unforeseen
circumstances around Burnley

Campus building, we have come
to the decision as a Senior

Leadership Team, to cancel this
year’s Christmas Production of ‘A
Bundle of Joy’ due to the logistics
of getting such a large number of
pupils, staff and vistors out of the

auditorium safely, especially in
the event of a fire.

The Lower School classes who
were involved in the production
will however, record a Christmas
song and scene. This will be sent
to you on the Evidence Me app.

The children will still have lots of
Christmas joy in school learning,

singing and exploring the Nativity
story.

We are truly sorry for any
disappointment this may cause

but hope you can understand that
the health and safety of everyone

involved needs to be of the
highest importance to us.

https://members.phonicstracker.com/reporting/phonemes
http://www.holly-grove.lancs.sch.uk/


If you would like to purchase any
of our leftover items from our

Festive Markets- you can email
georgiafouriebutterflyfund@holly-

grove.lancs.sch.uk

Alternatively you can send the money
into school with your child, stating which

item/s you would like. 

mailto:georgiafouriebutterflyfund@holly-grove.lancs.sch.uk
mailto:georgiafouriebutterflyfund@holly-grove.lancs.sch.uk









